
From: Miruna Duta  
Sent: 26 April 2023 08:18 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Hi, 
 
 
I'm writing to you regarding to the planning application (ref.2022/3853/P) 
which relates to Camden Lock Market and the development of new exhibition 
spaces, installation of new retail shop fronts within West Yard, opening up of 
Dead Dog Basin and the erection of a temporary observation wheel in Camden. 
 
I have been a resident of Camden Town for more than two years now and I 
would like to bring forward a couple of reasons as to why I support this project. 
 
I believe that in the past few years, Camden Market has become more than 
just a regular point of attraction. It has developed in a positive way by creating 
a place where all sorts of activities and facilities are brought together but at 
the same time also maintaining the architectural heritage. 
 
Moreover, Camden Market has become safer, as the area is protected by 
security teams. The construction of the ferris wheel and the opening of 
exhibition spaces would be ideal for families who would be able to engage in 
fun but at the same time also educational activities. 
 
In addition, the restoration of the “Dead Dog  Basin” would create a unique 
destination experience, as it would be the first time this underground water 
heritage opens. This would be a new and iconic point for the passenger water 
boats. 
 
Taking into account these points but also many others, I support this project. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miruna Duta 
 


